June 19, 1978

Mr. Richard Burwen 30 Cross Street Cambridge, Mass. 02139

Dear Mr. Burwen,

Thanks to your genius in electronics, I have just spent one of the most pleasant week-ends of my life. Yes, for the entire week-end, I have sat spellbound watching the flashing of the LED and listening to the sweetest sounds being processed by your TNE 7000.

Some of my albums are over ten years old and I only kept them for sentimental reasons, plus the fact that I'm too tight to throw them out, as they cost me money. I really never knew why I kept them around so long; but, as it turns out, it was simply a matter of waiting for you to market your TNE 7000.

It does everything that Stereo Review said, and the economic justification is quite simple. At today's prices for albums, by just restoring 35 albums or some what less than 10% of my collection, the TNE 7000 has paid for itself.

I thank you, my family thanks you, because for at least one week-end they found it easy to live with me.

Sincerely,

DLG:hg

David L. Green